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14 EAST 60 STREET, NEW YORK, N. Y. 10023
PHONE 753-1713

March 18, 1974

Harold wwbmg‘
Route 3
Frederick, Maryland 21701

Dean Harold,

Thank you fon your Letter of March 15, 1974,
Ore clarification--Manny's brother did not know the
whereabouts of Manny's wife and Manny's wife is not
Listed in the telephone directony. The brother believes
they may no fLongen be together.

1 sincerely regret your dissapointment on the contents
of my Last Letter. Perhaps my necollection is not as accurate
as youns. 1 have aluays respected you and Liked you, 1 would
be happy 10 see you should - your business bring you 2o New Yonk
City.

My best personal wishes for success in yowr work.
Condially youns,
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Richand T. Gatlen
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